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Midwest Association of Golf Course Superintendents
of T~e Greater Chicago Metropolitan Area

ARTICLES
"President's Message" by Ray Schmitz
"Guidelines for Controlling Moss in Greens"

by Norman Hummel, Cornel University
"Don't Bad Mouth Bees" by James Fizzell
"Biostimulant/ Growth Enhancer Technology"
"Memory or Storage" by Eugene Young
"Perfection" by Jon Scott
"Turf is Good For Us" by John Lebedevs, CMAC
"Upcoming Field Days and Education"
"On the Waterfront" by Jim Reed
"How to Handle an Employee's Impaired Capability to

Perform" by BillEngland
"Lightning - A Flash in the Sky" by Charlotte Jones
"Broadleaf Herbicide Timing Study"

by Zac Reicher & Clark Throssell & others
"Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs" by Fred D. Opperman
"Firecrackers" by Kenneth Zanzig

JUNE 29 - JULY 5
WESTERN OPEN COG HILL

Host Superintendent: Ken Lapp

NEXT MEETING
MONDAY, JULY 13,1992
Briar Ridge Country Club

JULY 13-19, 1992
Ameritech Senior Open
Stonebridge Golf Club

Host Superintendent: Roger Stewart


